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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
150 S. Independence Mall West 
Suite 216, The Public Ledger Building 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania  19106-3499 

Region III/Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations 

SWIFT #122620174029 

Jennifer S. Lee, M.D., Director 
Department of Medical Assistance Services 
600 East Broad Street, Suite 1300 
Richmond, VA  23219 

Dear Dr. Lee: 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) has reviewed Virginia’s State Plan 
Amendment (SPA) 17-028, Dental Fee Schedule Update – December 2017. The purpose of this 
SPA is to add text into the State Plan regarding the reimbursement of dental services to reflect 
the inclusion of updated dental procedure codes in the agency fee schedule.  

This SPA is acceptable. Therefore, we are approving SPA 17-028 with an effective date of 
December 20, 2017.  Enclosed are the approved SPA page and signed CMS-179 form. 

If you have further questions about this SPA, please contact Margaret Kosherzenko of my staff at 
215-861-4288.

Sincerely, 

Francis McCullough 
Associate Regional Administrator 

Enclosures 

January 18, 2018

/S/



December 20, 2017

December 20, 2017

Francis McCullough Associate Regional Administrator

/S/

January 18, 2018

/S/



January 18, 2018
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